25th September 2017.

Dear Sirs,

SUBJECT REF: R18/127 & 115 PARCEL CR4 SHLAA Ref 15231

We wish to state our objections to the proposal by Peel Holdings to
build 220+ houses in this area of Croft:

(1)

(2)

(3)

(4)

The loss of precious greenbelt amenity. - There are surely
brownfield sites somewhere in the Warrington area where
former buildings have been demolished and the land left derelict.

The narrow winding roads through Croft village could not
absorb the immense increase in traffic engendered by an extra
220 households, plus the noise and pollution.

Croft needs its open spaces and green fields. This is the
countryside and this is what makes it special.

The owls that nest in Lady Lane will disappear if their
natural habitat is taken away from them. That would be a
huge loss to the many 'twitchers' who arrive here with their
binoculars hoping for a sight. Sad!!

There are no shops in Croft, no doctors' surgeries and the
two village schools are already stretched.

We hope that you will reject this preposterous proposal.

Yours faithfully,






